EDNet

Educational Services Network, Corp

March 9, 2012

Jorge Toro Mc Cown, Esq.

E-Rate Director

Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

Legal Division, Department of Education
150 Calle Federico Costas

SanJuan, P.R. 00919

Dear Mr. Toro Mc Cown:

Educational Services Network, Corp. (EDNet), is pleased to submit this Proposal in response to Request for
Proposal No. SF (OC) 2011-117, entitled “Request for Proposals for E-Rate FY2012 Internal Connections ”
issued by the Department of Education on February 9, 2012.

Being that for the past ten years EDNet has been an E-Rate products and services provider in Puerto Rico,
we’re confident our experience, expertise, organizational structure and technical knowledge, sets us apart
from any other proponent.

We look forward to collaborating, as a key provider, in this ambitious effort in order to bring 21% Century
Technology and communications into our public education system.

We appreciate the opportunity to participate in this initiative and look forward to our future collaboration
with the PRDE.

Cordially,
SRAR (jk\
Félix M. Santiago Diaz ] B/

President
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